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	Quaker Council for European Affairs

Employment Opportunities
The Quaker Council for European Affairs seeks to be an Equal Opportunity Employer



Notes for Applicants for the post of Programme Assistant
Thank you very much for considering this opportunity at QCEA! We are pleased that you are interested in Quaker advocacy toward the European Union and Council of Europe.

To find out more and apply please download the application form and role profile, including the person specification against which we will assess all applications. These can both be found on the QCEA website. Please read these notes and the three other documents carefully before completing the application form.

The application form should be completed and returned to us by e-mail. If you have technichal difficulties or other questions please contact us.

Please answer all the questions. If English is not your first language, we will take that into account.

Under Belgian law this type of contract is known as ‘professional immersion’.  It requires candidates to have finished education within the last few years and be at the start of their career. However it is also possible to apply if you are considering change in career. 

Our website at www.qcea.org gives you additional information about our work, as does our blog: http://qceablog.wordpress.com. It will be useful for you to look at both of these before completing the application form.

Please note that it is a requirement of the post to live in the shared flat with the other Programme Assistants in Quaker House. The flat offers a separate bedroom for each Programme Assistant; all other rooms/facilities are shared. The flat is on the third floor of Quaker House and, as this is a listed historic building, there is no lift.

Will be endeavour to update all candidates on the result of their applications.  If you have submitted an application but have not heard from us by 5 July 2014, please assume your application was unsuccessful.  

We very much hope that you will feel enthusiastic about this opportunity to work at QCEA and look forward to receiving an application from you by Tuesday 10 June 2014.
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